

TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY Climate Science Center



CSC Weekly News - 05/09/17

Science By The Glass

Join us for our last Science By The Glass event of the semester tonight, May 9th at 6PM at Albarran's Mexican Bar & Grill located at 7722 Milwaukee Avenue. Dr. Chuck West will be giving a presentation titled "Water Footprints in High Plains Agriculture." Dr. West is a Professor in the Department of Plant and Soil Science and occupies the Thornton Distinguished Chair. His specialization focuses on forage systems research. Science By The Glass events are informal discussions that bring members of the community with TTU faculty and students to discuss topics related to science, climate, and society. This event is free and open to the public. **LEARN MORE**





Video Of The Week

Check out this episode of Global Weirding where Dr. Katharine Hayhoe debunks the myth that Texans don't care about climate change. Be sure to subscribe at Globalweirdingseries.com to watch all the episodes. There will be a second season of Global Weirding so be sure to like the Global Weirding Facebook page to keep up with announcements. Global Weirding is produced by KTTZ-TV Texas Tech Public Media and distributed by PBS Digital Studios. WATCH NOW





